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August 18,2015 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you in regards to the FirstEnergy case number 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

I encourage you to please deny the rate increase to lock consumers into buying power fix»m our oldest 
and dirtiest coal plants. I can assure you that this will not only have an impact on all of our lives, but 
more importantly, the future that belongs to our children. A bailout of antiquated and non-renewable 
energy like dirty coal will only serve to benefit utility shareholderse and delays the extremely important 
investments into efficient and renewable energy sources. 

Thank you for your time and attention regarding this issue. 

Sincerely, 

levin Hartnell 
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